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November 25, 1975

Mr. Bill Nittler

603 West l1lst Street
McCook, Nebraska 69001
Dear Mr. Nittler:

This letter will serve as verification of your reception
of KKYN Radio last week.

I have enclosed our station's rate card and coverage map.

Thank you for your interest.

Yg?y truly yours,

Bruce H. Campbell
VP & General Manager
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Enclosure

1090 Radio Panhandle Broadcasting, Inc. P.O. Box 147 Plainview, Texas 79072 (806) 293-2661



